
Dear Review Commi-ee, 
 
Our FTEN Driver Project was approved for 5 students however, due to various unforeseen 
circumstances, only one student was able to complete the driving course and obtain their 
license up to this point. The remaining lessons are sEll available to be used by addiEonal 
students and in the coming months, we will be idenEfying individuals that are able to use them. 
If you have any further quesEons regarding the program, please don’t hesitate to reach out. 
Thank you and kind regards from the Port Chester Rye Brook Rotary Club. 
 
 


